
AN important move has been made 
in the Transvaal by the Regional 
Education Committee. 

The Transvaal saw a large in­
crease in membership in 1982 with 
recognition being gained in many 
factories. 

Shop stewards were asking for 
training courses to be run as they felt 
they needed to learn to operate indepen­
dently and effectively in the factories. 
There are presently 60 FOSATU 
shop steward groups awaiting train­
ing in the Transvaal. 

As a result of this demand, the 
Regional Education Committee is 
preparing to hold joint shop 
stewards training courses. Shop 
stewards from all FOSATU unions 
will attend the courses and organisers 
from all the unions will take part in-
the teaching. 

The two courses will be run in the 
last two weeks of each month for a 
period of three days each, The initial 
courses will cover issues such as 
grievance handling, preparing for a 
meeting with management, union 
structures and union democracy. 

A large number of organisers and 
shop stewards will take part so the 
committee hopes to develop effective 
courses and course material which 
can be of use toall FOSATU unions. 


